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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Angelica Namyst  

Address 
102 E Hawthorne Dr. 
La Plata, MD 20646 

Phone 
2403003746  

Email 
atrevizo@me.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I am against requiring face coverings in Charles County. It has been 22 months since COVID-19 put the world on hold (this was when 
the first lock downs came to Maryland). We cannot continue on hold. We have months of information at our finger tips. Adult 
citizens can choose for themselves whether to wear a face covering--or not, and they have the right to extend that decision to their 
children. Everything we do comes with risk assessment--allow the citizens of this county to do just that. Small business have plenty 
of difficulties, worrying about paying another possible fine or losing business to a neighboring county should not be added to their 
list. Not to mention that studies now show that a cloth mask does not stop the spread of COVID-19. Also, cases have been on a 
decline since January 4, 2022 without such a mandate. This proposition is acting legislatively and that is not in your legal jurisdiction. 
There are plenty of citizens ready to bring this matter to court if needed. Do the right thing and stop perpetuating the fear that so 
many have already. 
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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